
 

 

Minutes of PFA meeting 10/11/2023 at school 

Present:  Hannah, Katie, Sammie, Rachel 

Mrs Ward, Danielle. Thanks to Miss and Mrs Buttree for the childcare! 

 

Christmas fair 3.15-5pm, village hall 

Mrs Ward said there will be 4 tables of items made in school to sell.  She will check whether PFA or 
teachers are running the tables. 

Miss Buttree said the choir can sing in the village hall at 3.15 

Hannah is going to practice making gingerbread biscuits to be decorated at the fair - or maybe buy 
them or chocolate biscuits so decorating baubles?  Need to ask school about student allergies.   

It is on the agenda for the next meeting of governors about serving mince pies and mulled wine 

Sammie says she can provide ice cream tubs for cash floats at the fair.  Will Kellie-Jo be able to sort 
floats?  Who has the cash machine and how does it work? 

Non-uniform day 24/11/2023 in return for tombola/raffle prizes - Rachel to ask school when we can 
sort out the donations/make up hampers.  Hannah has offered to transport the donations to her 
conservatory to sort them there 

Film night. 

This went very well, lots of children.  Thank you to Katie for buying the snacks and all the Pfa 
members who helped.  Just waiting for an update on how much was raised. 

Valentine’s disco. 

After a discussion it’s been decided to have a disco at St Mary’s in Dawlish Warren.  Rachel to look 
into booking it - possibly the 8th of February.  Also ask about booking it for a jumble sale after the 
Easter holidays. 

Newsletter 

Hannah is going to write a newsletter and email to school on Monday, Katie to do posters 
advertising Christmas fair and non-uniform day. 

Next meeting 19th January at school if that date is ok for school 


